
November 3, 2024 
Thirty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time  

 

 

November is traditionally a month we 

remember and pray for the deceased 

members of our parish and families. This 

weekend we will light candles in the church in 

memory of those who passed away this pass 

year. Please continue to pray for our deceased 

members of St. Paul Parish. 

 

We recently updated the online donation page 

on our new parish website. You can access this 

page directly at www.stpauldc.org/donate or 

by clicking the link on the homepage. 

 

 

Fr. Dave 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

The Sanctuary Candle is lit from 11/3 - 11/10 in loving memory of the 

Netsch Family by Margaret Netsch.   
 

St. Paul's Bazaar Nov 2 & Nov 3, 2024  
 

This weekend is our annual parish Christmas 

Bazaar on Saturday, November 2nd and Sunday, 

November 3rd in our parish hall. Please plan to 

join us at our fundraiser for our parish. 

 
 

Don’t miss the pilgrimage of a 

lifetime. Join Bishop Koenig and fellow 
parishioners for a Diocese of Wilmington 

Pilgrimage to Italy for the Celebration of 
the Jubilee Year!  

 
The pilgrimage runs from October 26 to 

November 5, 2025, and will be spiritually led by 
the Most Reverend William E. Koenig, D.D., Tenth Bishop of 

Wilmington.  Features include bus transportation from Ocean City, 
Maryland or Wilmington, Delaware to Philadelphia Airport, economy class 

air transportation, nine nights’ accommodations in 4-star hotels w/ 
continental breakfast, nine meals, airport transfers and ground 

transportation, Papal Blessing, daily Mass, and much more.  

 
Make your reservation before November 11, 2024.  

 
Visit cdow.org/JubileePilgrimage for details including itinerary & pricing. 
 

 Catholic Charities of Wilmington is now on Instagram! 

 
Follow @CatholicCharitiesDE & stay updated on events, ways 

to get involved, & inspiring stories.  
 

St. Paul Parish 
Delaware City 

209 Washington St. 
PO Box 544 

Delaware City, DE 
19706-0544 

302.834.4321 
stpauldc.org 

office@stpauldc.org 
 

Pastor 
Fr. David Driesch, O.Praem. 

Deacon 
Deacon Charles Schauber, Sr. 

Rectory Office Staff 
Mrs. Linda Michel 

Christa Scalise 
 

Office Hours  
Monday & Tuesday 

9am – 2pm 
Friday 9am - Noon 

 
 

Mass Intentions 
 

Saturday Nov 2 - 5:00pm 
Olive Armstrong  

Sunday Nov 3 - 9:00am 
Mass for the People 

Monday Nov 4 - 8:30am 
Helen Brannon 

Tuesday Nov 5 - 8:30am 
Herb & Margerie Netsch 
Friday Nov 8 - 9:00am 

Bernadette Piekarski   
Saturday Nov 9 - 5:00pm 
Hannah & Andrew Gladu  
Sunday Nov 3 - 9:00am 

Mass for the People 
 
 
 

 


